
 
 
 
Dear Editors, 
 
Thank you for selecting our conference paper titled “FFT-based Identification of Data 
Loss Models” for potential publishing in Acta Imeko. Please find below the 
modifications we made on the paper before submission. 
 
List of modifications 
 

1. We have changed the title of the paper. The new title is: Frequency Domain 
Identification of Data Loss Models 

2. The analysis of the Markov model-based data loss has been expanded to the 
general case in order to handle more complex data loss patterns. As a 
consequence the following sections of the paper have been changed: 

a. Section II has been completed by a subsection D.4 that introduces the 
theory of general Markov model-based data loss. 

b. The identification procedure described in Section III has been changed 
according to the possibility of the new model. 

c. A new measurement result is included in Section IV which requires the 
new theoretical model. 

3. The paper has thoroughly been revised and some sentences and formulas 
have been refined. 

 
Unfortunately we could not use the docx template of Acta Imeko. Our conference 
paper has been written in Latex, and we supposed that there will be also a Latex 
template for Acta Imeko. As our text as well as the formulas and the figures are 
edited in Latex environment, it would have been a huge work to convert it in Word. 
We hope that a Latex template will be available also for Acta Imeko and the final 
version of our paper will be submitted in a right format. If only a Word template will be 
available we intend to convert the paper into Word format during the review process. 
 
Thank you again for the possibility, sincerely, 
 
László Sujbert and György Orosz 
 
 


